
City of Kaukauna 
Board of Public Works             February 5th, 2024 
JJB/engr dept 

 
Agenda Item # 2A 
4-24 Asphalt Paving Project 
 
Background 
 
The Engineering Department has reviewed an analyzed the bids from Northeast Asphalt and 
MCC Inc, received on January 31, 2024, at 4:00PM for the 4-24 Asphalt Paving Project. The 
Engineering Department received two bids this year and also created an engineer’s estimate 
prior to bid opening. 
 
Review 
 
The Engineering Department has compared the two received bids against the engineers 
estimate. The bids themselves are within $58,605.44 of each other which is a good indication 
that they are competitive. The lower bid (Northeast) is under the Engineers Estimate by 
$59,394.50 which is another indication that the received bids are reasonable and competitive. 
Attached is a bid tabulation showing the pricing differences between the received bids.  
 
There is the Alternate A section of this project, which is the relay of storm sewer in the 
Downtown Second Street Alley. This work would be done in early Spring, so the storm sewer 
relay does not interfere with other utility work in the Alley. 
 
Recommended Action 
 
Award Project 4-24 Asphalt Paving Units A and B to Northeast Asphalt, Greenville, WI for a 
total bid price of $318,455.85.  Award Project 4-24 Asphalt Paving Alternate A to Northeast 
Asphalt Paving for a total bid price of $129,845.35. 
 


